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28. Grant to North Australia Film Corporation

Mr. EDE to MINISTER for ASIAN RELATIONS TRADE and INDUSTRY

QUESTION
1. Has the International Project Management Unit’s grant of $82,000.00 to the North 

Australia Film Corporation been assessed against the units objectives as recommended by 
the Auditor-General; if so, what was the outcome of the assessment.

2. Has the International Project Management Unit’s grant of $82,000.00 to the North 
Australia Film Corporation been assessed against the units financial reporting procedures 
as recommended by the Auditor-General; if so, what was the outcome of the assessment.

ANSWER

Answered on 10/03/95

1. Yes, it complies with the Unit’s objectivkes.

2. Yes, it complies with the Unit’s financial reporting procedures.


